
Church or Organization :  Rainier Avenue Church  
 
Primary Contact Name:  Peter Chin  
 
Primary Contact Email :  info@rainieravenuechurch.org  
 
Primary Contact Phone: (206) 722-5616  
 
Primary Contact Title: Lead Pastor  
 
Primary Contact Address:  
 4517 S Juneau St. 
 Seattle, WA 98118  
 United States 
 
This person will be an energizing champion for the presence and growth of middle and high 
school students in the body of Christ both at RAC and in our neighborhood. We are looking for a 
Youth Director or Pastor to help serve the young people of our church through connecting with 
youth grades 6-12, facilitating youth small groups, cultivating a deeper connection between 
youth and the larger church body. Our Youth Director/Pastor will build strategic relationships 
with local schools and organizations to reach youth and their families in our community. This 
role is responsible for cultivating young people’s faith and partnering with parents to encourage 
faith for a lifetime. This role is open both to individuals who have a discerned calling towards 
pastoral ministry (Youth Pastor) as well as to those who do not (Youth Director). 
 
 
See the full job description and apply by copying and pasting this link: https://bit.ly/3y3iDdq, or 
you can get to the link on the staffing page of our website, www.RainierAvenueChurch.org. 
Please address any questions to info@rainieravenuechurch.org. 
 
 
Rainier Avenue Church is a vibrant and multicultural Free Methodist congregation, located for 
over a century in the Rainier Valley neighborhood of Seattle, WA. Three core ideas illustrate our 
calling and identity: ethnic diversity, geographic location, and Christian faith. 
 
 
We have an active youth group of over 40 youth who meet weekly on Wednesdays and twice a 
month for discussion during the adult Sunday worship service, and youth are also integrated into 
the adult worship service both participating and serving in a variety of roles, which is important 
to us as we seek to cultivate a strong intergenerational church family. We are also within walking 
distance of a middle school and a charter high school and eager to expand our connections in the 
neighborhood. 
 
We intend on closing this posting and no longer accepting applications as of Tuesday, December 
10, 2022. 
 


